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A huge thank you to all the parents who 

have been so supportive of our staff at this 

difficult time.  We will be thinking of all our 

families and especially the children over the 

next few weeks as we all face what is 

probably the biggest challenge of our lives!  

We will commit to keep in touch with you all 

through parentmail, our facebook page and 

the class pages on the school website.  The 

school office will be manned so if you have 

any queries or need help or advice please do 

phone us.  We will, of course continue to 

share ideas to help families with ideas of ways 

to keep busy and lessons will be posted on 

the school website to keep the children 

learning!  We know it will be difficult for 

everyone, but we will work together and 

conquer this.  Let’s hope that the Italians are 

right when they say, “Andra Tutte Bene” 

(everything will all be okay in the end!) We 

promise to have a huge celebration once we 

can open the school again. 

 

Worcester Wolves Basketball  On Friday 

13th March a group of children and staff had a 

fabulous time at the Basketball. Worcester 

Wolves beat the Sheffield Sharks 89 – 70! 

 

 
 

Wear Red Day!  What a fabulous day we had 

on 13th February when everyone wore 

something red and donated money towards 

the Year 5 Defibrillator project. At the end of 

the day there was a cake sale, and we sold 

special badges made with the help of one of 

our lovely parents!  The total raised on the 

day was over £400, so we are well on our way. 

A big thank you to all the parents who have 

offered to help with this fundraising effort.   

Sadly the rest of our fundraising has had to 

be put on hold, but we will pick it up again as 

soon as we can. We are still determined to 

get the defibrillator as soon as possible to 

benefit the school and local residents. 

 

Happy birthday to the children (and staff) 

who have celebrated birthdays since we 

finished school or will be celebrating soon: 

Isabelle, Alexander, Finley, Poppy, Evelyn 

Poppy, Charlotte, Megan, Hollie, Charlotte, 

Toby, Remy, Florence, Kelsi-Rae, Tia, Tommy, 

Jackson, Phoebe, Nate, Freddie, Kate, Oliver, 

Matei and Miss Evans, Miss King and Ms 

Nicholls!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
We will let you know as soon as we know !! 



 

A very special message from Ginnie! 

I have enjoyed extra-long walks when the 

humans have their exercise each day and I 

have especially loved the sunshine in the 

garden- I even helped do some digging! I am 

missing everyone at school and hoping 

everyone is safe! How many of you can draw 

a picture of me :) lots of love and licks Ginnie 

xxxx 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Next Newsletter – We would like to continue 

to publish a newsletter every couple of weeks 

– and as we won’t have school events to write 

about, perhaps children (or parents) would 

like to send us articles about what you have 

been up to, along with photographs, 

drawings or stories that you have written.  

Also, let us know about your celebrations and 

special events at home.  We will create 

another newsletter after the Easter break and 

look forward to reading about all your news! 


